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In compliance with Deped Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of Deped officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gouv.ph)

FRAUDULENT SOLICITATION SCHEMES USING THE NAME OF ANY DEPED
OFFICIALS OR OFFICE

This office alerts the public and external stakeholders, about individuals or
entities communicating with them to illegally solicit money, request for
contribution, or ask for donations using the name of City Schools Division Office of
the City of Tayabas and its personnel.

Please be informed that the Department of Education (DepEd) and its
Executive Committee has not authorized any person or entity to solicit money for
whatever purpose.

All concerned are hereby advised to be cautious and not to deal with
unscrupulous person/s or entities asking for donation, personal information, or
account confirmation using the name of the said office.

The DepEd reserves the right to file any and all applicable cases, criminal,
civil and administrative, against fraudulent individuals and entities, as may be
warranted under existing laws, rules and regulations.

All are advised to immediately report these fraudulent individuals or
activities to the Division office or directly to the Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent via email at tavabas.city@deped.gov.ph or landline number
(042)785-9615.

Widest dissemination of this advisory is desired.
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